
Mrs. Etter’s newsletter for the week of December 11th 

 

    We will not have any new spelling or high frequency words 

this week.  Instead, we will be assessing for the 2nd quarter 

report cards.  Please make sure your child gets plenty of rest 

and eats a good breakfast.  It is very important they are at 

school every day this week for the tests. 

     I hope you and your family have a wonderful winter break.  

Please remember to read with your child over the break. It is 

very important to read so they maintain the phonics skills they 

have learned throughout the year.  

 

                                                                                                                         Mrs. Etter 

 

Reminders: 

December 19th – Christmas party and 1:20 dismissal 

January 3rd – School resumes  

 

                                                                                                                                                  

 


